	Doney Park Water

“A Member-Owned Cooperative”

Board Meeting Minutes

February 24, 2016


Directors Present:    Jim Timney



Larry Davis





Selden Wasson
Directors Absent:
David Spence
Richard Downey

Also Present:
        
Bill Linville – General Manager



Rek Guthery – Operations Supervisor




Fritz Plecas – Field Supervisor



Missy Oates – Customer Service Supervisor



Penny Flood – Customer Service Representative
Members Present:
None
The Board of Directors held their regularly scheduled Board Meeting at the Doney Park Water office at 5290 E Northgate Loop, Flagstaff AZ.  President Jim Timney called the meeting to order at 11:05a.m.

The first agenda item was the approval of the January 2016 Board Meeting Minutes.  The Board of Directors reviewed the minutes. Director Wasson made a motion to approve the minutes.  Director Davis seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve was passed.
The second agenda item discussed was the Annual Board Meeting. The Board reviewed the 2016 Timeline for the Annual Meeting and Election, the Nominating Process, and the Nomination Form. Director Wasson moved to approve the Timeline, Director Davis seconded, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.  
The Board then reviewed the Operations/Field Reports, Office Reports and the Financial Reports.  Director Davis made a motion to approve, Director Wasson seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.
The last agenda item was Purchase Requests and Other Business.  
1- Dana Kepner – Upgrade 2” meter for Summit fire $11,397.96

2- Dana Kepner – Iperl meter purchase $12,655.28

3- Dana Kepner – Inventory $15,407.37

Director Wasson made a motion to pass the above referenced purchases, Director Davis seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.

In Other Business: General Manager Linville gave an update from Cornerstone Archeological 
An interested party in agricultural business will possibly attend the March  Board meeting 
An interest in adding an RV Park to Silver Saddle Store, may be pursued.                                                                                                        Employees and Board members from Doney Park Water, who attended the Oro Valley water department power point presentation reported their thoughts regarding the Flexnet (AMI) program. The Board voted to ratify the program as budgeted, encouraged by Director Davis. A second was made by Director Wasson. All were in favor, and the motion to ratify was passed. 
Director Wasson made a motion to adjourn, Director Timney seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.  The meeting adjourned at 12:19p.m.

________________________________                       ________________________
Secretary
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